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March 14, 2023 
 
 
Ani Davidson  
Save Your Skin Foundation  
Via email: communications@victoriachamber.ca 
 
 
Dear: Ani Davidson 
  
 
Re: Letter of Recognition – Melanoma and Skin Cancer Awareness Month 
 
I am very pleased to provide a letter from my desk as Mayor of Saanich, recognizing the 
month of May as Melanoma and Skin Cancer Awareness Month.  
 
I would also like to recognize the excellent work of the Save Your Skin Foundation, which is 
dedicated to the fight against non-melanoma skin cancers, melanoma and ocular 
melanoma through nationwide education, advocacy, and awareness initiatives like this one. 
 
Thank you for taking the time to put together this advocacy. Your endeavor does not go 
unnoticed.  
 
Kindest Regards, 

 
Dean Murdock 
Mayor 
District of Saanich  
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